
 

 

 

TOWN OF OCEAN VIEW PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN BY the Board of Supervisors of Elections in the Town of Ocean 

View that Stephen Cobb, District 1, and Colleen Twardzik, District 2, ran unopposed and are 

elected to the Council of the Town of Ocean View as of March 11, 2022. 

 

The election scheduled for April 9, 2022 is hereby cancelled. 


